Good morning Heather,

I was thrilled to have been appointed to the Accessibility Advisory Committee. I see this as both a privilege and a great responsibility. With this being said, I have also just been accepted to begin my Masters of Nursing at Western in September. While I will only be a part time student, I will also be working full time. I know that it is essential to have quorum at all meetings and I'm afraid I will not be able to commit at this time. I hope that once I have completed my studies that I will be considered for future appointments as I identify both as someone who has experienced disability personally and professionally in my practice as a nurse.

Again, please accept my most sincere regrets and know that I was very much looking forward to this opportunity.

Thank you again,

Stephanie McKee, RN, BScN

Public Health Nurse

Middlesex-London Health Unit

50 King Street, London ON N6A 5L7